Chris O'Brien

R |
From: David Osborn <davidsosborn@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:18 PM
To: House Finance Committee
Subject: Bill H6256

Hello: | am deeply against Bill H625. This Bill would reverse years of growth in our state economy and devastate the
working families and businesses that rely on recreational boating and enjoy being on the water themselves. | strongly
oppose H6256. It will push both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten local jobs, and negatively
impact our economy. Please vote NO on H6256.

Sincerely,

David S Oshorn - 70 Warrens Point RD, Little Compton RI 02837



